
 

UNB Saint John Summer Camps 
Participant Information 

 
For the Camp 

- Participants are required to bring their own lunch, snacks and water bottles. 
- Participants are to be dropped off and picked up by parents or guardians. If your child is 

travelling with someone else please let us know. 
- Drop off is 15 minutes-30 minutes before camp begins, pick up should be no later than 15 

minutes after camps are finished. 
- Please pack sneakers, sunscreen, hats and appropriate athletic wear, outdoor and indoor 

wear for the camp. 
- Please indicate on registration form if the participant has any allergies, special needs or 

any important information that the coordinator/facilitators should be aware of. 

 
 
 
Payments/Registration 
 

- Registration forms are to be submitted to Stephanie Guimond, Athletics Dept. Room 105 
- Registration can be done in person or emailed, they MUST HAVE AN AUTHENTIC 

SIGNATURE of parent or guardian. 
- Online payment option through TrackieReg (Link is available on camps and clinics page.) 
- Payments are also accepted in person, please see Stephanie Guimond, Athletics Dept. 

Room 105. 
- Full registration and full payment MUST BE COMPLETED PRIOR TO DEADLINE IN ORDER 

FOR CHILD TO PARTICIPATE. 

 
 

 
If you have any questions please contact:  

Stephanie.Guimond@unb.ca  
506-653-2728 

mailto:Stephanie.Guimond@unb.ca

